

Waste Management Inc. of Florida
0951334-002-AV
Continuation of inspection conducted 5/17/2012


The records show the current consecutive 12-month total for SO2 emissions are 80.71 tons.  This is below the permit limit of 237 tons per consecutive 12 months.  It should be noted that the SO2 calculations are based on the quarterly sampling events, per Condition A.8. of the air permit.  The sampling results for total sulfur are listed on the log, as required per Condition A. 13.c.
During the inspection, no objectionable odors were detected.  No unconfined or uncontrolled emissions were observed.  The inspector, Ilka Bundy, went over the required reports that are to be submitted to the permitting authority, per Appendix RR.  Sheree Grant stated that SCS Engineers (Tampa) is the consultant handling the record-keeping and required reports.
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